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Documext No. 354
November 15, 1951

THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

ANNUAL FALL DINNER POSTPONED TO
NOVEMBER 29, 1951

In Association Document No. 353 recently circulated to all mem-
bers, you were notified that the President had found it necessary to
postpone the Annual Dinner for the reasons stated in that notice.

Advices having now been received that Judge Learned Hand, the
guest of honor, will arrive in New York on November 19, the
Dinner Committee has completed arrangements to hold the Annual
Fall Dinner on Thursday, November 29, 1951 at the Park Lanc
Hotel, Park Avenue at 48th Street, New York City, the place
originally scheduled. The cost of the dinner is $8.00 per person.
Requests for tickets should be addressed to Lawrence R. Thomsen,
Chairman of the Dinner Committee, 99 John Street, New York 38,
New York, accompanied by a check payable to the order of The
Maritime Law Association of the United States.

Members who have already received and paid for tickets may use
.the tickets on the postponed date. - Any members who have paid for
their tickets but are unable to be present on the postponed date may
have their money refunded.” Requests for refunds should be ad-
dressed to the Treasurer, Thomas H. Middleton, 96 FFulton Street,
New York 38, New York, and should be in his hands not later than
Monday, November 26th. Unless the Dinner Committee is advised
to the contrary on or before November 26th, it will be assumed that
members who have received and paid for tickets will be present
on the postponed date and requests for refunds received after that
date cannot be honored. This is necessary under our contract with
the hotel which requires us to notify the hotel in advance of the
dinner the number who will attend and the charge to the Associa~
tion is made on this basis.

Hewnry C. BLACKISTON,
Secretary.



